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Thank you for sharing your views on the Auckland Light Rail Project. 

Over the last two months we’ve heard Aucklanders’ views on this project and 
what they value about their communities and our city. 

Thank you for the: 

• 2300+ online feedback forms 
• 330+ paper and freepost feedback forms 
• Conversations at 14 community events, 20 workshops, 14 stakeholder 

presentations/ briefings and 28 stakeholder meetings 
• Dozens of emails and phone calls 

What will happen next? 

The team will use all feedback received to create an engagement report to be 
issued to the Minister of Transport at the end of September alongside the 
Light Rail business case and recommendations. 

The Minister will announce next steps for the project by the end of 2021. 

We will report back to you after an announcement has been made and share a 
summary report with you about what people shared during the engagement 
period. 

Ongoing opportunities to get involved 

If a decision is made to progress the project, there will be opportunities to give 
feedback during the next phase. For example, the location and design of stops 
or stations, route and community connections. 

Stay informed 

Please sign up to our database – the engagement is over (for now!) but work 
continues and we’d love to share upcoming milestones with you. 

Stay tuned for the next phase and more opportunities to contribute to Light 
Rail for Auckland. 

 



 

 

Best regards 

The Auckland Light Rail Team 
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